St Barnabas' Church of England (VA) Primary School

Newsletter Friday 26th March 2021

Each child is uniquely created and loved by God.

" www.st-barnabas.kent.sch.uk



Our **School Christian Values** are Aspiration, Love, Trust, Perseverance, Reconciliation and Compassion. We have been finding out at the different key points of the Easter story.

Reminders

Please can we ask that we have no chocolate nut spread in sandwiches as we have children who are allergic to nuts in school.

Chocolate should be in moderation and we ask that the children do not have other sweets in their pack lunch boxes

PE Days

^^^^^^

Year R – Friday
Year 1 – Wednesday and
Thursday
Year 2 – Monday and
Thursday
Year 3 – Tuesday and
Thursday
Year 4 – Friday
Year 5 – Tuesday and
Thursday

Please ensure your child has a
PE kit in school to change into

Year 6 – Friday pm

Team Points



- 1. Saints
- 2. Disciples
- 3. Kingdom
- 4. Angels



This week:

We ended last week with Red Nose Day and the children certainly dressed the part, from superheroes to book characters and characters from Shakespeare's plays. Thank you for your support and I am pleased to say just over £200 was raised for the charity.

We also celebrated our amazing storytellers and you can still find their different stories in their class blogs and also in the school reading blog too.

Congratulations to Henry in Year 1 who achieved the PE rainbow challenge set by Mr Luckhurst. Has anyone else had a go?

This week we have been completing assessments to review the progress the children are making. We have been very pleased in how the children have completed these tasks and the results will help us plan the next steps in their learning journey.

Thank you again to everyone who is supporting the Hands-Face-Space message on our school grounds.

We finish next Thursday for our Easter break.

What a fabulous week!



As a school we have been shown much kindness over the past few months and it is important to always say thank you! So over the next few weeks we will do just that.

This week, we say a big thank you to Chris Maslin from Maslin's Chartered Accountants on Camden Road who very kindly provided some laptops to support our students.



Stars of the Week

Cristian, Zachery, Molly, Henry G, Phoebe, Eva, Rowan C, Alfie B, Liwisa, Todd, Mae, Jessie-Leigh, Minerva, Chloe H,



Daniel (Yr 5), Ruby, Louisa and Kyle

Keeping in contact



If you would like to contact your child's class teacher here are the class email addresses.

If it is an urgent matter please contact the School office.

Acorn: acorn@st-barnabas.kent.sch.uk

Willow: willow@st-barnabas.kent.sch.uk

Beech: beech@st-barnabas.kent.sch.uk

Maple: maple@st-barnabas.kent.sch.uk

Chestnut: chestnut@st-barnabas.kent.sch.uk

Lilac: lilac@st-st-barnabas.kent.sch.uk

Oak: oak@st-barnabas.kent.sch.uk



Something to think about



True or False

Human skeleton consists of 205 bones.

St Barnabas Prayer

God our Father,

Through your power and inspired by the Holy Spirit, Saint Barnabas spread your word and encouraged others to follow Jesus our Lord. By your strength, and through his prayers, may our school always be a sign of Jesus' presence among us.

We ask this in the name of Jesus, who lives with you and the Holy Spirit now and for ever.

Amen

Have a fabulous weekend and I hope the weather holds. Please remember our last day of term is on Thursday.

With best wishes Moira Duncombe @StBarnabasSchoolTW